11.

HAGLEY AVENUE PROPOSED CYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN FACILITIES PROVISION

A report from the Cycle Planning Officer sought comments to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities
Committee before the above proposal was made available for public consultation.

Various areas of concern were signalled and the Board decided that these concerns form part of the
report on this matter to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee.

Sonia Gill took no part in the discussion or voting on this item.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


